
Silverpoint Court
Care Home

Page: 1

Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home residents enjoy a
wonderful school choir

On Tuesday 13 December, we were entertained by one of our local school choirs who came and sang some lovely Christmas

carols for our ladies and gents at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home. 

Our residents really enjoyed it and loved joining in.

It was so wonderful to see all the children – the youngest child was only seven year's old. Huge thanks to them for coming to visit and

making our day!

In the afternoon we enjoyed our regular coffee morning when all our residents loved having a chat over a special coffee. Delicious!

 


